
Notification to Grant Beneficiaries with  
an ongoing contract 

 

Following the entry into force of the Regulation (EU) n° 236/2014 of 11th March 2014 laying 

down common rules and procedures for the implementation of the Union's instruments for 

external action (CIR) and of the revised Annex IV to the Cotonou Agreement adopted on the 

20th June 2014, new eligibility rules have to be applied in calls for tenders to be launched at 

the latest on 1 August 2014. 

In case you have not received a notification on this matter, please contact your contracting 

authority. 
 


